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I am opposed of SB 210. By removing the mail-in-voting option, we are limiting 

access to some of our most vulnerable populations such as seniors, disabled, people 

with transportation issues, rural area voters, etc.  

 

Mail-in-voting gives everyone a fair and easy way of getting their ballots in without 

pressure. It takes me time to complete my ballot. I don't have the ability to stand in 

long lines without being able to sit. Being in busy places increases my anxiety, 

increasing the chance I may make a mistake when filling in my ballot. I know I am 

notcthe only one. My Mom is 80 years old. She has not missed an election. She has 

mobility issues. This will make it harder for her to cast her ballot. It has been a 

blessing for her to be able to cast her ballot through her mail-in-vote.  

 

By removing this option, you are hurting the poor and the working man. Please, vote 

no on SB 210.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Kathleen Gamble  


